
 

Special Administrative Board of the Transitional School 

District of the City of St. Louis 

Bid Opportunity  

IFB 004-1617 

 [Hearing Aids / Wireless Accessories] 

Issuance Date:  April 6, 2017 

Due April 27, 2017, 3:00 P.M. CST 

 

Background 

St. Louis Public Schools is requesting quotes for [Hearing Aids / Wireless Accessories] 

 

Specifications 

 

 The Respondents must agree to supply all hearing aid devices or Assistive Listening 

Devices with at least a two-year repair warranty and a one-year replacement for 

loss/damage warranty. 

 

Cost  

Bidders are cautioned that items and/or services must be furnished at the price submitted.   

No increase in price will be permitted during the term of the contract. 

 

 

Bid Evaluation 

Each bid will be evaluated on the response to the items included on the list. The pricing on 

each item will be evaluated individually 



Bid Due Date 

Bids will be received until 3:00pm CST on Thursday, April 27, 2017. E-mail bids can be 

sent to:  Terrance Bullock, PMP; Terrance.Bullock@slps.org.  The District reserves the right 

to reject any and all bids and make the final purchasing recommendation. The school 

district will not necessarily be bound to accept the lowest priced bid.  

Questions: 

Any questions regarding this specification shall be e-mailed (PHONE CALLS WILL NOT BE 

ACCEPTED) to Terrance Bullock, PMP at Terrance.Bullock@slps.org.  Please refer to IFB 

004-1617 in Hearing Aids/Wireless Accessories when submitting your questions. 
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